
 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE TO RESIDENTS – BLOCK A 

Roof Communal Extractor Fan Serving Block A  

We have been advised by Smith & Byford (Wandsworth Borough Council) 
that repairs to the defective fan was completed today, 13th May 2025.  The 
Extractor Fan is now operational. 
 
 
 
For and on behalf of Goulden House Co-Operative Ltd 
 
Goulden House Estate Staff 



 

 

 
 
For and on behalf of Goulden House Co-Operative Ltd 
 
Estate Office Staff 

 


